Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sept. 4, 2022 - Year C

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I hope you have enjoyed a blessed and restful summer.

As another school year begins, I want to wish God's Blessings to the educators, education support staff and students. May all Educators be empowered by the Holy Spirit to see the needs of their students and to inspire those under their care. And to the students, send your Spirit upon them and fill them with your wisdom and blessings. Grant that they may devote themselves to their studies and draw ever closer to you, the source of all knowledge. Amen.

Parish Committee meetings will resume in September (Knight of Columbus, CWL, Legion of Mary). Please join us!

Coffee Sundays will resume on the 2^{nd} and 4^{th} Sunday following both the 9am and 11:30am masses. Thank you for our Knights of Columbus \mathcal{E}_{t} Legion of Mary for helping!

Children's Liturgy will commence on Sunday September 11^{th} at both the 9am and 11:30am mass. Please bring your children (JK - Grade 1) to attend.

As always, thank you to all who help our Parish Community run smoothly and volunteer of themselves to enrich the lives of others.

Blessings and Peace, Fr. Francis Noronha, C.S.C.

UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS

- Coffee Sundays
 (following 9 & 11:30 mass)

 Sept 11th / 25th
- Guardian Angels School Mass
 Sept 13th 9am
- St. Thomas School Mass
 Sept 14th 10am
- October Baptisms Meeting
 September 27 7pm
- Fellowship Coffee Wednesday (following morning mass)
 Sept 28th – 9am

HAMILTON DIOCESE BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS SEPTEMBER 2022

Evenings with His Excellency, Bishop Wayne Lobsinger, continue this fall at St. Ann's Parish, Ancaster. Class is the second Friday of each month, beginning September 9th at 7:00 p.m. For more information, visit the Parish website: https://stannparish.ca/.

Hamilton Diocese Marian Days 2022 – Join brothers and sisters from around the Diocese in honouring Our Blessed Lady for the last Marian Day of the year with Bishop Crosby on October 1, 2022 at the Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate in Guelph. Join us for confessions at 9:00 a.m. followed by the Holy Mass with Bishop Crosby at 10:00 am, the Solemn Crowning of Our Lady with Rosary at 11:00 a.m., and The Queen's Tea at 12:00 p.m., honouring the crowning of the image of our Lady. Cost for lunch is \$20.00 payable at the door. Call the Basilica to reserve your spot: (519) 824-3951.

Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sept. 11, 2022 – Year C



8:00am Tuesday, September 6, 2022Debbie Mazzaferro

8:00am Wednesday, September 7, 2022Bill Macauley & others

8:00am Thursday, September 8, 2022 Eshelly Musonda Kabwe

8:00am Friday, September 9, 2022 David Gilmore

5:00pm Saturday, September 10, 2022 Veronica & Daniela Novak † Concetta Cristiano Perri

9:00am Sunday, September 11, 2022 † George James

11:30am Sunday, September 11, 2022

† Antonietta De Luca

† Anthony Spano

8:00am Tuesday, September 13, 2022 † Ann Leenders

8:00am Wednesday, September 14, 2022

8:00am Thursday, September 15, 2022Bill Macauley & others

8:00am Friday, September 16, 2022 † Tony Claessens

5:00pm Saturday, September 17, 2022 † Concetta Cristiano Perri Birthday Intentions of Jane

9:00am Sunday, September 18, 2022 † George & Carol James

11:30am Sunday, September 18, 2022

ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED

We are currently in need of volunteers interested in training to become altar servers. Children 8 years and over who have made their First Holy Communion are eligible to serve.

Commitment is flexible to your schedule. If you are interested, please email the altar server coordinator,

Meaghan Hunter at meaghan.hunter@gmail.com

CHILDREN'S LITURGY

Children's Liturgy of the Word Ministry Formation workshop is being held on October 1st, 2022, at St. Luke's Parish, Hamilton, 10:30 AM to 2:30 PM. Please visit the Hamilton Diocese website at https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/liturgy/ to register.

PILGRIMAGE

Are you interested in seeing the Holy Land with our Parish? Please let your intentions be known to Fr. Francis. Spaces are limited. MARCH 20 – 31, 2023

YOUTH CHOIR BEGINNING SEPT 18 AT 11:30AM MASS

The Youth Choir will sing at the 11:30am Sunday mass rehearsals will be held at 10:30am prior to mass. The choir is open to any students from <u>Grades 3 to 12</u> - no experience necessary! Please contact Nancy, 11:30am Music Minister at <u>nancybodsworth@hotmail.com</u> if your child would like to join.

Congratulations to our newly Baptized Parishioners.... Emma Lyck, Adrian Lyck, Leonardo De Freitas, Ava Slessor, Mya Slessor, Teodoro Ruta, Hannah Kowalski, Preston Russell, Brady Lang, Cecília Purdie, Emerson Holmstead, Mía McGregor and Mackenzie Port. May God Bless you always!